Our Lady of Peace — August 2022 Entry/Exit information

gwl4akhtarrifat@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk

Staff are always available at entry and exit times, at the gates, to support all transitions. Please help
by following any guidance they give to enable safe procedures. The gates are labelled 1,2 and 3. We
are here to help as much as we can!

Entry

All children will continue to enter school via Main Gate 1.

The school gate opens at 8.45am to allow entry for the 9.00am bell.

The children’s lining up area will be clearly marked for them.

N.B. P2 will have no soft start (as in P1) and will be in the playground from 8.45-9.00am.
The playground has supportive adult presence from 8.45-9.00am.

If it is raining heavily, the children are brought inside to the Dining Hall until the bell.

3pm Exit
Gates 1 and 3 open at 2.50pm

Primary 1- parents should enter Gate 3 and wait in the playground for the children’s exit.
Please leave by the same gate.

Primary 2, P3/2 and P3- parents should enter Gate 1 and wait in the playground at the
designated area for the children’s exit. Please leave by the same gate.

Primary 4- parents should wait outside Gate 1 and the children will be brought to you, as
previous practice.

Primaries 5-7 -parents should wait outside Gate 2 and the children will be brought to you.

Primary 1

Primary 1 will start at 9.30am for Wednesday 17", Thursday 18th and Friday 19" until 3.00pm.
On the exciting first day at school, you are welcome to bring your child to his/her line and take
some photos in class.

Primary 1’s school day will be 9.00am -3.00pm from Monday 22" August onwards.

Primary 1 can start school from 8.45am (Soft Start, indoors) as from Monday 22" August.
Lunch is a free entitlement for Primary 1. The children can bring a packed lunch if preferred.

A M McDonald
Head Teacher




